
HSC WOMEN’S HOSPITAL

We hope you have had a pleasant stay on our unit.   
Please note a few important points:

1.	 Preparation for discharge begins from the time you are admitted 
to hospital.  Your nurse is going to provide you with education 
regarding self-care and care of your baby (when applicable) and 
inform you of resources available to you after hospital discharge. 

2.	 Complete the Government of Manitoba Registration of Birth form 
as soon as you are able during your stay and give to your nurse.  
Forms must be submitted prior to discharge.  The hospital will 
not take responsibility for omissions or errors on your form.  For 
questions regarding the registration of birth process, refer to the 
Manitoba Vital Statistics Branch – Province of Manitoba website 
or call 204-945-3701. 

3.	 During the  COVID-19 pandemic we request you consistently don 
your facemask whenever a health care provider enters your room 
and keep it on for the duration of their time spent with you. 

4.	 Before you leave, please stop to check out at the reception desk 
located by the unit entrance.  The clerk will check you out and 
remove the security tag from your baby (when applicable). 

5.	 Ensure you have all belongings with you at your time of 
discharge, including food items in the fridge and all valuables 
in the locked drawer.  HSC cannot be responsible for items left 
behind.

If you would like to provide feedback regarding your hospital stay or 
speak to the unit manager regarding questions or concerns, please 
feel free to contact Laurel F. Demler by telephone at 204-787-4296 or 
via email at lfdemler@hsc.mb.ca.


